To: Michael Vonder Meulen
Subject: RE: Briny Rezoning

From: Michael Vonder Meulen <MVonderMeulen@keithteam.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 8:25 AM

To: Jean Dolan <Jean.Dolan@copbfl.com>

Subject: RE: Briny Rezoning

EXTERNAL Email: Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender's EMAIL ADDRESS as legitimate and
know the contents are safe.

Hi Jean,
We would like to request a postponement to the April 14" Meeting.

Thank you for your time.

IC1KEITH

Michael Vonder Meulen, AICP

Director of Planning
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